
 

 

13.05.2016, Istanbul    

 

 

 

Dear UNGC Office,   

We are writing to request additional time to submit our fifth Communication on Progress 

that was due on 27 May 2016. We signed Global Compact on the 15th of July 2010. 

We have issued four reports; you can find the reports at web site 

https://www.unglobalcompact.org/participant/11735-Ali-Raif-Ilac-Sanayii-A-S-  

 

We have encountered unexpected delays in the process. We have revised our plan 

and we expect to submit it by the end of August. We hope that the UNGC office will 

approve our request.    

Thanks for your understanding.  

 

Best Regards,   

Pelin TURKKAL  

Human Resources Manager   

 

Ali Raif Pharmaceuticals 
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